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27th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is: Teamwork 
 
Summer Term Newsletter No. 5 
Fit 4Fun week was another success this year.  All the children were particularly enthusiastic about 
the cricket day that Mrs Blackburn organised for us.  Thank you to our parent volunteers for cutting  
up the great variety of fruit and vegetables each morning.  Sports Day was great fun as usual and 
we were lucky that the weather wasn’t too hot (or rainy). 
 
Outdoor Cathedral – Tuesday, 13th June 2.30pm 
The blessing of the outdoor cathedral last week was an occasion to remember.  I was so proud of 
all our children, in particular those who did readings, played in the orchestra or sang in our choir.  
What would we do without the help of Mrs Bonner, Mrs Watson and Mrs Reisinger.  Many thanks.  
 
Chesham Carnival 
We came joint first!  Fantastic news.  Mrs Woodward said that they all had a fun day and that the 
float and children looked great.  Thank you to Mrs Hills, Mrs King, Mrs Pomeroy and their team of  
helpers for their great organisational skills and creativity. 
 
Battle of the Books STOP PRESS 
The date has changed for the Battle of the Books competition, which is now going to be held on 
Friday 14th July at 1.30pm.  All parents of children participating are most welcome to come and 
cheer on their child and team. 
 
Coffee Morning  
All parents are invited to join us on Thursday, 13th July from 9am to 10am. This will be a great 
opportunity to meet with the other parents and carers over a cuppa and cake!  You will be able to 
buy uniform and meet members of the PSA.   A letter with further information and a reply slip will 
be sent out shortly. 
 
Last but not least, thanks to Mrs King, who tidied up our Forest Schools area, making our school 
grounds look so lovely when the Archdeacon arrived.  All in all a very successful and memorable 
couple of weeks. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
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